
 
            
           
             
            
              
            
           
            
            

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
February 3, 2025 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Prince George’s County Board of Elections will be conducting logic and accuracy review and 
demonstration of the DS200 Voting Units, that will be used during the Special Primary County 
Executive/Councilmanic District 5 Election. 
 
During this review, the general public will be able to observe the logic and accuracy process being 
conducted. 
 
The Public Demonstration will be conducted on the following date/location: 
 
Tuesday, February 18, 2025 at 9:00am 
Prince George’s County Board of Elections 
1100 Mercantile Lane, Suite 115A 
Largo, MD  20774 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Wendy N. Honesty-Bey, MBA 
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